
GOOD SHEPHERD SCHOOL 
 

 

* Hello * Kia Ora * Malo e Lelei * Namaste * Cead Mile Failte * Talofa Lava *  

* Kia Orana * Zdravo * Dzien Dobry * Apa Kabar * Guten Tag * An Nyung Ha Se Yo * 

* Privet * Kwaziwai * Mabuhay Kayo * Kon Nichi Wa * Hola * Ola * Salaam * Fakalofa Atu 

 

 

Update Notice, 10 May 2018 

  

 

School Uniform 
With autumn settling in, it is good to see the children 
moving into their winter uniform.  A few timely reminders 
about our school uniform: 

 Shoes should be black laced/velcro standard school 
shoes, worn with black socks 

 Shoulder length hair must be tied back at all times with 
only plain black and brown hair bands, clips, school 
scrunchies, school headband or ribbons in the school 
colours 

 Nail varnish is not permitted 

 Children should be wearing the school jumper or the 
school jacket to keep warm, or something underneath the 
long-sleeved polo shirt or skivvy that cannot be seen – no 
non-uniform jackets or jumpers please 

 Children need to bring in their sports uniform or a 
change of clothes every day so that they can participate 
in fitness, physical education and play on the field during 
break times. 
Thank you for ensuring that the uniform is clean, neat 
and tidy.   

 
 
Uniform Stock 
We have stock of all sizes of new long sleeved polo shirts 
@ $35.00 each.  You are welcome to email your uniform 
order to admin@goodshepherd.school.nz and we will 
send the order home with your child. Payment can be 
made online to the school account and any sizing issues 
can be resolved the next day.  We also have a good supply 
of boys winter shorts, girls culottes and jerseys. The 
school uniform shop is open on a Thursday morning 
8.30am-9.00am. 
 
 

Good Shepherd Awards 
This week we congratulate Rosa Fuli from Room 9 and 
John Paul Kaufman from Room 7 for winning the 
Good Shepherd Awards. Thank you Rosa and John Paul 
for being such great role models for our values of care, 
respect and honesty.  

 

Welcome  
We extend a very warm welcome to the following new 

student who has started with us recently: 

Josephine Spencer 
 
 

Fruit in School 
Sometimes children come to school without fruit for 
their ‘brain break’.  If you have any surplus fruit from 
trees at your place, please drop into the school office to 
help fill this need.   

 

Good Shepherd Production Postponed 
 

Unfortunately our production of The Toyshop on Zip Zap Avenue will have to be postponed until later in 
the term because of repairs taking place in the ceiling above the stage area of the hall.  Damage occurred 
during the severe storm at the end of last term and although we were hopeful of everything being ready 
for the production, it now looks like this will not be the case.  We will let you know the new dates (the 
times of the production will remain the same) as soon as we can. Tickets are still on sale and those that 
have been purchased will be transferred to the new dates.  
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CHESS CLUB NEWS 
 

Upcoming Chess Tournaments 
The Central Auckland Primary Interschool Chess 
Championship is being held on Tuesday the 15th of May 
(Week 3 of Term 2). Mrs Pool and Mrs Butcher are taking 
4 teams to this event. 
 
The Auckland Girls Chess Championship takes place on 
Friday 15 June (Week 7 of Term 2). Look out for entry 
forms being sent out next week or see Mrs Butcher if you 
are interested. Open to girls in Years 4-6. 
 

Coaching with Chess Master Leonard McLaren 
The first set of 10 chess lessons finishes this Friday 11 
May.  
The second set of lessons will start on Friday 18 May. They 
are not suitable for beginners as they build on the first set 
of lessons. 
These will be suitable for students who have passed the 
Level One test or have had at least one set of lessons with 
Mr McLaren. Look out for the information being sent 
home this week. 

 
 
 

Good Shepherd Gardens 
You will have noticed the work that has been done in our 
gardens over the holidays and we have two generous staff 
members to thank for their hard work.  Jade O’Neill and 
Alex Vergis gave up their time during the holidays to clear 
some of our gardens and replant some areas.  Keeping our 
environment beautiful is very important to us but can be 
quite hard work and we would welcome any help from 
members of our community.   We have a thriving 
Gardening Club that could do with some more adults to 
help – pre-schoolers are welcome! 

If you are interested in helping out our wonderful 
Gardening Club, Miss O’Neill would love to hear from you!  
Please email her on: joneill@goodshepherd.school.nz 

 
Parent Help Needed for Football Zones 
Football Zones are on Tuesday 22 May at Western Springs 
Football Club.  We need parents to help transport, referee 
and supervise teams.  
At the moment we have enough children interested to 
enter 1 girls team and 2 boys teams. 
But we need to have parent support for this to happen.  
Please email Heather McLeod if you are able to assist: 
hmcleod@goodshepherd.school.nz 

 

Marcellin College is now enrolling for 2019. A co-educational school founded by the Marist Brothers in 
Royal Oak. We are a high achieving school.  Come and see the difference. For an enrolment pack or 
individual tour during the school day, phone our enrolments officer Peyton 6256509 ext 701.  

"Brothers and Sisters achieving together."   
 

 

Music Lessons at Good Shepherd School 
MICHAEL JAMES COLLIER 

Solo $28/30mins 
Group $15.50/30mins 

 

Guitar & Ukulele - Group or Solo Lessons 
Piano - Solo Lessons 

Singing - Solo Lessons 

Music lessons during school hours, or if preferred at my private home studio on Rosedale Ave. 
Please use Email to organise lessons. 

Contact 0212557121 MikeJamesCollier@gmail.com 
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Good Shepherd School 

 5 weekly sessions 

 Starts Monday 28th May 

 Time: Lunchtime 

 Venue: School Field 

 Cost: $59 per child 
               $29 per sibling 

                       (Discount code on 1st child’s confirmation email) 

footykids.m-sports.org 
 


